From the desk of
Senator Monnes Anderson

Vote Yes on SB 320

Support Economic Development and Addressing Food Deserts

SB 320 offers a low-risk, scale-appropriate regulation to enable aspiring small business food entrepreneurs the
opportunity to meet the unmet demand for baked goods and confections in communities throughout Oregon.

Under this bill, sellers of low production baked goods sold directly to consumers would not be required to have

a food processing license, which start at $152 per year.

Required to follow all food safety and sanitation regulations

Food handlers card required

Low-risk baked goods only: goods that do not require temperature control (hot or cold) to keep the
product safe from attracting or incubating harmful micro-organisms.

Direct sales only: no wholesale or retail.

Limits to maximum of $20,000 in gross sales annually. If a business operates above this limit, it would
need to acquire a license and registration from ODA.

Robust labeling requirements, including address, allergens, ingredients and indication that goods are
produced in an uninspected kitchen

Oregon Department of Agriculture has the authority to inspect and require a license if there are concerns
about food safety

No marijuana

No internet sales
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Chief Sponsors: Senator Roblan, Senator
Hansell , Senator Thomsen

Regular Sponsors: Senator Burdick , Senator
Dembrow , Senator Johnson, Senator Kruse ,
Senator Olsen , Senator Thatcher , Repre-
sentative Boone , Representative Davis , Rep-
resentative Esquivel, Representative Gom-
berg , Representative Keny-Guyer , Repre-
sentative McKeown , Representative Reardon
(Presession Filed)
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For more information, contact Anneliese Koehler, 971-313-8318, AKoehler@oregonfoodbank.org.



